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Security Update for the SAP GUI 
  
A security update for the SAP GUI is now available for install. Most SAP users should 
have received an email from the Firefly Helpdesk containing instructions on how to 
update. We regret having to release another update so soon after the last and at a very 
busy time of year, but it is important that SAP GUI users update to the latest patch level 
to ensure that this vulnerability cannot be exploited.  
  
Important Information:   

• Users need to have administrative rights on their machines and use on-campus 
network or VPN to perform this update. 

• This update applies only to Windows machines, not Macintosh.   
  
SAP GUI installation instructions can be found in SAPPHIRE.   
 

https://sapphire.bravais.com/documents#/744

